REPORT OF THE **CHILDREN'S LITURGY TEAM** FOR THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE PASTORAL COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON 19 JULY 2025

Author: Gillian Blatch

Date: 30/6/25

1.	We have successfully maintained a bi-monthly Children's Liturgy group that attracts around 10-20 children.
2.	We currently have 5 volunteer catechists. We have another member of the parish who wishes to volunteer. We are in the process of getting their details for their DBS check.
3.	We have supported Zoe Lavery with the children's adoration services, which have been a lovely way to include families in our parish life.
4.	This year, on top of the regular bi-monthly sessions, we have supported St Columba's church with a Christingle service and activities, a Christmas Eve family mass where the children did a mini nativity play, and for the Easter Mass, the children performed an Easter song.
5.	Moving forward, it would be lovely if the dates for Children's liturgy were put on the website and newsletter each week (the 1st and 3rd Sunday of each month- except for August, where we have a break.)